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April 15, 2011 
 
 
 

Damon R. Talley, Esq. 
Post Office Box 150 
Hodgenville, Kentucky 42748 
 
Re: Adair County Water District 
 Case No. 2011-00127 
 
Dear Mr. Talley: 
 
 The Kentucky Division of Water (DOW) has advised Commission Staff that 
amendments were made to its letter of June 11, 2010 in which it approved the proposed 
project.  More specifically, DOW issued a revised approval letter on September 9, 2010, 
a copy of which is enclosed, that approves the plans and specifications for the 
construction of a 750,000 gallon elevated water storage tank.  In its letter of June 11, 
2010, DOW referred to a 500,000 gallon elevated water storage tank. 
 
 Adair County Water District is hereby notified that a copy of the DOW letter of 
September 9, 2010 has been filed in the case record.  Any objections to this action 
should be made in writing and filed with the Commission within 10 days of the date of 
this letter. 
 
 Direct any questions regarding this letter to Gerald Wuetcher, Commission Staff 
counsel, at (502) 564-3940, Extension 259. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
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Steven L. Beshear 
Governor 
 
Leonard K. Peters 
Secretary 
Energy and Environment Cabinet 
 

David L. Armstrong
Chairman

James W. Gardner
Vice Chairman
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